
 

 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
 
The Volta River Authority (VRA) intends to apply part of its Budgetary Allocation to payments 

under the contract for the provision of Drone Technology Services for Surveying, Mapping, 

Engineering, Construction and Environmental protection activities, mainly along the Volta Lake. 

The VRA now invites Eligible and Reputable Drone Technology Service Providers, Companies or 

firms to indicate their interest in providing the said services for a Three (3)-year period. 

 

The VRA now invites eligible GHANAIAN Firms to indicate their interest in providing the 

services. Interested Consulting Firms must provide information indicating that they are qualified to 

perform the services (Brochures, description of similar assignments including project costs, 

experience in similar conditions, availability of appropriate skills among staff, available resources 

such as vehicles, IT equipment as well as scientific analytical equipment for use on the assignment 

etc.). Firms may associate to enhance their qualifications. Interested Firms should note that they 

may be required to make presentations on their proposed services as part of the EOI process. 

 

Lead Firms are expected to prove their legal existence, provide Audited Reports by Certified 

Auditors for years 2015 – 2017 as well as evidence of fulfilling their tax obligations during the same 

period. A firm will be selected in accordance with the procedures set out in the Public Procurement 

Act, 2003 (Act 663) as amended by the Procurement Amendment Act, 2016 (Act 914), of the 

Republic of Ghana. 

 
Interested Firms may obtain further information at the address below from 09.00 hours - to 16:00 
hours GMT from Friday May 3, 2019 each working day till the closing day for receiving proposals. 
 
The Director, Environment & Sustainable Development Department  
Volta River Authority, P. O. Box 77, Akosombo.  
Email: desd@vra.com 
 
The EOI must be Sealed, Signed and Clearly marked “EXPRESSION OF INTEREST- PROVISION 

OF DRONE TECHNOLOGY SERVICES” Package Numbered GR/VRA/CS/0013-1/2019 
 
Expressions of Interest (EOI) must be delivered to the address below by Thursday June 6, 2019 
by 14:00 hours GMT: 
 
Mailing Address:    
 
The Director, Environment & Sustainable Development Department  
Volta River Authority, P. O. Box 77, Akosombo 
Floor/Room Number:  Office of the Director, E&SDD 
City/Town:    Akosombo 
Telephone:    00233 – 34 - 3020388 
Electronic Mail Address:  desd@vra.com  
 
Late EOI shall not be accepted 
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